
 

ROCHELLE CITY COUNCIL 

REGULAR MEETING 10/15/24 

AGENDA ITEM NO. ? 

 

 

SUBJECT: Approve contract with Peralte-Clark LLC for IL Route 251 Watermain Improvements  

 

Staff Contact:  Adam Lanning 

 

Summary:  As part of the IDOT IL Route 251 Improvements, the Rochelle Water Department will be 

replacing a section of the watermain from IL 38 to North of Flagg Rd. The state of Illinois has signed a 

contract with Peralte-Clark LLC for engineering services. Peralte-Clark LLC has subcontracted with Willett 

Hofmann. This will serve the city of Rochelle best as Willett Hofmann is expertly familiar with the City of 

Rochelle water system. Willet Hoffman will design watermain replacement for approximately 2,800 feet of 

12” water main on IL Route 251 from IL Route 38 to Flagg Road and approximately 1000 feet of 6” water 

main on IL Route 38 from Il Route 251 to Lincoln Highway, at Carrie Avenue and Fairview Drive. There 

will also be new water service lines constructed for 25 customers.  

 

Funding Sources: 

Source: Budgeted Amount Proposed Expenditure: 

Northern Gateway  $80,000.00 

   

   

 

 

Strategic Plan Goal Application: Develop and implement a plan to replace/repair water main and service 

lines in concert with the IDOT IL Route 251 Improvements 

 

 

Recommendation:  Approve a resolution authorizing the execution of an agreement with Peralte-Clark 

LLC in the amount of $80,000.00. 

 

Supporting Documents:   
 

 

 


